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NEXT MEETING June 13, 2025

John Beutler Real Estate update

JOIN MEETING VIA ZOOM: click here.

Presided....................PRESIDENT ASHLEY LENZ

Invocation..................MIKE MAKSIMOWICZ

Greeter......................MARIE PRICE

Sergeant at Arms......STEVE ROBERGE

GUESTS

Guest Host

Sydni Parker Linda Coppess

Sarah Szwink Kate Coyle

Ryan Chapman Bill Pfinsgraff

Mattt Klonski* John Beutler

PROPOSED NEW MEMBERS

The Membership Committee met and has advanced the following applicants for membership review.
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If you have any questions or concerns please contact Ann Thomas, Membership Chair at
AThomas@mountainwestbank.com.

Matthew Klonowski, sponsored by John Beutler

Jennifer O'Callaghan, sponsored by David Eldred

Toni Palmer, sponsored by Jenn Wood

BIRTHDAYS

June 6, Candace Godwin

June 10, Don Duffy

June 12, Michael Armon Jr.

ANNOUNCEMENTS

PRESIDENT ASHLEY explained there will be a special board meeting briefly during the club meeting
in order to elect a new board member to begin serving a term on July 1.

KIKI MILLER announced that Home Share Kootenai County is seeking a board member to join their
team. Reach out to Kiki if interested.

Our Club is once again volunteering to run the 4th of July parade entry check-in, and we're looking
for volunteers! Having done it last year, I can promise you it's a fun and easy volunteer opportunity.
(Plus, you get to see all the cool floats go by in the cool comfort of our very own Rotary tent!)
Please sign up to volunteer using this link.

ROLE: PARADE ENTRY CHECK-IN

ARRIVE: 6:30 AM
CHECK-IN LOCATION: Volunteer Station (15th and Sherman)
WORK ZONE: 15th/Sherman Grass area
DEPART: 10:00 AM

Coeur d'Alene Regional Chamber: Seeking volunteers for its Visitor Center -- specifically for the
summer months. To learn more, call the Chamber at (208) 664-3194 or call Emily at (702) 215-
9574.

NEW MEMBER

STEVE ROBERGE introduced BRIAN WASHBURN, Regional Administrator with Praxis Health. He has
over 10 years in healthcare leadership and also teaches healthcare economics as an adjunct
professor. Washburn learned of the Coeur d’Alene area when he participated in the Ironman
triathlon.

HAPPY DOLLARS

KAY NELSON gave $20 to remind people that June 6, 1944 is D-Day and asked people to remember
the day and what it means for our country.

SAM HUNTER gave $5 to announce his son, Scott, was married.

DAVID MCGLASSON gave to celebrate he and his wife’s anniversary and also to celebrate his son
and family moving to the area.

CHRISTA HAZEL gave $1 to celebrate the joy of touring Universal Studios as a single person and
gaining speedy access in the single rider line for attractions!

NAOMI BOUTZ gave $20 to thank the club for their warm sendoff as she left for Europe to walk the
Camino de Santiago.

PATTI STRUB gave $6 to celebrate her nephew being named Undersectary of Defence for
Innovation.
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PROGRAM

PRESIDENT-ELECT JOHN YOUNG provided the program. Committee chairs gave short explanations
about their committees to entice members to join!

JUNE PROGRAMS
06/20/2025 Jenny Gray - DEQ Aquifer study results
06/27/2025 Changing of the Guard

In Service,

BRITT TOWERY


